
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   Park Spring Primary Weekly Newsletter 
     Wednesday 9th October 2019 

    Ethos Statement “It’s not how I look, it’s striving to be the best 

I can be that counts” 

Autumn 1 Diary Dates 
Please find below a list of events that will be 

taking place during this term; 

11.10.19 Year 3 Sleepover 
15.10.19 FOPS Meeting – 2pm in the Staffroom 
15.10.19 Family Consultations 3.30-5.30pm 
16.10.19 KS1 Trip St.Marks – Harvest Celebration 
17.10.19 Family Consultations 3.30-7.30pm 
23.10.19 School Photograph Day 
24.10.19 Year 2 Superhero Day 
24.10.19 Dobroyd Meeting 3.30 & 6pm 
24.10.19 FOPS Halloween Disco 
24.10.19 School closes for half term 
04.11.19 School reopens 
21.11.19 SATS Meeting 3.30 & 6pm 
29.11.19 Non-Uniform – Choc/Bottle donations 
02-04.12.19 Year 6 Trip to Dobroyd 
06.12.19 FOPS Christmas Fair 

ATTENDANCE 

If your child is going to be absent from school 

then please text this number 07706172385. Please 

note that this phone will not be answered for 

phone calls. This is last week’s attendance report 

for the week ending 4th Oct 2019: 

 

Rec a 85.4%  Rec b 92% 

1a     96%      1b 98%  

2a   95.7%  2b 97% 

3a 98.2%  3b 93.7% 

4a 93.3%  4b 95.9% 

5a 96.8%  5b 88.8% 

6a 96.4%    6b     98% 

Electronic Newsletter  

If you would like to receive this by email instead, please call in to the office. 

Staff Car Parks 
Please can we remind parents/carers 
that our car parks are for staff, 

visitors and those with blue 
badges only. They should not be 
used as a drop off or pick up 
point at any time, this also applies 
to taxis. Thank you 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Family Consultations 15th & 17th October 
Appointments for all family consultations are now 

available to book via a link from our text message 

service. If you have any difficulty, please contact the 

school office. Thank you 

ParentPay 
Please be aware that our school aims to become 

cashless by January 2020 by using ParentPay for 

school dinners, trips, breakfast clubs, afterschool clubs 

and milk. Letters with further information should now 

have been received, including login details for those 

who have not yet activated their accounts. You can 

still pay cash by using a local paypoint if you prefer, 

please pop in to the school office for more information. 

Thank you.  

School Photograph Day 
All children will be having their school 

photograph taken on 23rd October. A letter will 

follow with full details including sibling 

photographs. 

 

Aldi Stickers 
We are collecting the sports stickers available from 

Aldi. If you have any you would like to donate, we 

have a postbox by the office or you can send them to 

class with your child. Thank you. 

 

Bagels 
Just a reminder that FREE breakfast bagels are 

available to everyone from outside of the main school 

entrance at 8.45am every school day morning.  

Year 2 Superhero Day 
On Thursday 24th October, year 2 will be having 

a Superhero Day to celebrate the end of our 

Superhero topic. Children can come in dressed as 

a Superhero and there will be a parent workshop 

at 9.15 am to 10.15am. 


